It has been my honor to serve as your State Assemblymember for California’s 28th
Assembly District, representing portions of Santa Clara and Santa Cruz counties. | am
incredibly proud of what we have already accomplished, but there is so much more to
be done. I am running for re-election to continue to address the challenges we face and
to advocate for the needs of the 28th Assembly District.

Ensuring that your voice is heard remains my number one priority.

In the Assembly, | serve as Chair of the Elections Committee, where | am committed to
ensuring that California is the gold standard for secure, accurate, transparent and
accessible elections. Additionally, | serve on the Appropriations, Natural Resources, and
Business and Professions committees. As the Vice Chair of the Select Committee on
California’s Mental Health Crisis, | advocate for much needed mental health resources.

Prior to being elected to the State Assembly, | served as the chief elections official in
Santa Cruz County from 1993 to 2020.

Democracy can only thrive if elected officials involve the community to resolve our
concerns. Whether it’s tackling affordable housing and homelessness, providing physical
and mental health care that’s affordable and equitable, stimulating jobs and our
economy, fighting for equality, or addressing the impacts of climate change, | want to
work with you to improve our communities.

| respectfully ask for your vote to continue to represent you as Assemblymember for the
28th Assembly District, and | look forward to our working together.

For more information, visit www.gailpellerinforassembly.com
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